
March 31, 2025 
 

 

DOH-Orange Hosts Veterans Wellness Fair  
 
 

Contact:  
Kent Donahue 
Kent.donahue@flhealth.gov 
407-858-1418 
 
Orlando, Fla. – The Florida Department of Health in Orange County (DOH-Orange) invites 
U.S. military veterans to a free Veterans Wellness Fair on Sunday, May 4, 2025.   
  
The fair will occur from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. at the following location:   
  

Barnett Park – Pavilion 3  
4801 W. Colonial Drive   

Orlando, FL 32808  
 
For information, call 407-723-5123. 
 
Attendees can receive free stress relief tips, mental health education, counseling, veteran 
education, spouse/partner resources, family wellness, and giveaways.  
 
 

### 
 
 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The Department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to 

protect, promote and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, 

county and community efforts. 

Follow us on X at @HealthyFla and on Facebook. For more information about the Florida 

Department of Health please visit FloridaHealth.gov. 
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